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Mission Update 
 

In his latest ministerial report, evangelist,  

Akaninyene Nyah , has shared many things about 

the work in Nigeria.  Of note are the many        

religious programs aimed at teaching “morals and 

spiritual lessons” to students and their families. 

The Children’s Hour of Prayer is one of these 

programs. This program runs every Sunday and 

lasts for 2 and a half hours.  About eighty kids are 

always in attendance.  The majority of these kids 

have parents that are church members, but some 

attendees are locals from the village.  Through 

this program many souls have been touched   

positively.  Besides teaching scriptures, kids are 

taught issues like drug abuse and how it effects 

the body.  They also learn about HIV-AIDS and 

how it is acquired. This is a very rare opportunity 

which kids from other schools are yearning for. 

 

Donate Today! 
Pay to the order of: North 32nd Street Church of Christ 

 

Please write “AFRI” on Memo Line 
 
Attn: Gwen Thomas 
North 32nd Street Church of Christ 
1414 North 32nd Street  
Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

We have recorded four baptisms within the 

last quarter. The results from our youth  

evangelistic work has been very inspiring.  

Our Mission:  “To brings souls to  Jesus, bring them up in Jesus, and bring glory to God.” 

Kids on an outing. 

Newly baptized  girls from Children’s Hour of Prayer. 

Teachers accompanied by Jeff Taylor. 

View of school. 

Newly baptized  boy. 
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Making a Difference 
All the kids in our school are well fed through 

our daily feeding program. They are in very 

good physical condition. This is crucial, because 

most of their families are in abject poverty. 

During the rainy seasons, the families who live 

in thatch houses are exposed to cold. Last  

Quarter, we donated textbooks, calculators and 

other educational materials to our former     

students, who now attend high school. We 

meet with them once every quarter to discuss 

their welfare and counsel them. They are doing 

great and we are proud of them. 

Prayer Teams 
We would like to form Prayer Teams based out of 

our sponsoring congregations.  We are looking for 

people who would be interested in hosting them.  

As a host, you will receive prayer requests and will 

be responsible for sharing this information with 

your other Prayer Team members.   The prayer 

requests will usually be related to the mission, but 

your group can choose to include requests of their 

own.  You can pray as a whole group, or              

individually.    If you are interested, please email or 

write us.  

Contact us at: Ina Road Church of Christ, 2425 West Ina Road, Tucson, AZ 85741 c/o Gina Hunter or AFRI 

ghunter.afri@yahoo.com 

AFRI is an international organization 

that partners with Christian Relief Fund 

and several  Churches of Christ 

throughout the United States.               

It encompasses: 

 a Medical Hospital, 

 Mobile Health Clinic, 

  Christian School, 

 Youth Evangelist Program 

 Microloans Program, 

 Women's Ministry 

 Full time Local Evangelist 

 ….and more. 

Former students with their donated school supplies. 

Children on playground. 

Textbooks, calculators and other education materials 

donated to  former students. 


